
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, March 12 

   Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.      + Dave Fuller  

                      Second Sunday of Lent 
                         Sunday March 13 

 8:00 a.m.    +Frances Palazzolo 

10:00 a.m.        People of the Parish 

  3:00 p.m.*     +Fernando Nogueira 

  5:00 p.m.       +Margaret Endres Prill 

      Monday, March 14               

7:30 a.m.        +Grasso Lorenzo   

      Tuesday, March 15 

7:30 a.m.        +All Souls in Purgatory 

              Wednesday, March 16 

6:15 p.m.*   +Frank Michaloski   

                       Thursday, March 17 

7:30 a.m.       +Edward D. Macpherson  

                       Friday, March 18 

7:30 a.m.       +Neale Hoskins, Sr. 

  Saturday, March 19 

5:00 p.m.        +Joe & +Terry Morrongiello 

 Third Sunday in Lent                          

       Sunday, March 20 

 8:00 a.m.    +Thomas Romond    

10:00 a.m.    +Barney Shannon      
 3:00 p.m.*   +Fernando Nogueira    

 5:00 p.m.      People of the Parish 

 * Traditional Latin Mass 

         
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for March 

FORMED – unlimited access to the best e-books,  

talks, videos and more. 

TO REGISTER GO TO FORMED.org 

Type in our Parish Code ZD3P77 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

 
March 6– $ 5,298.00 

Mail Donations -$ 1753.50 
On-Line Giving -$ 1,606.07 

 
Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.   

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 
Special Intention 

 
+Sacred Heart+ 

Neale Hoskins, Sr. 
 

 

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 

nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 

ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

u online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 
 

Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer 

List for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call in 

to add names to the list.  Please keep in mind 

to notify the parish office when to remove the 

names.  Thank You. Please pray for the sick 

of our parish:  Joann Heinlin, Manuel Rocha, 
Fr. Henry Hemmling, Juliet Hobson, Karen Kleinschmidt,  
Ashley Larson, Theresa Marchese, Geraldine Patton,  

Steven Marcinczyk ,Ian Birchak, Bonnie Anderson, 

Lisa Ponteiri, Sam Saloom, Jr., Melissa Telofski, 
Jean DuFour, Stevie Telofski,,Judi Zyskowski  

Jim Creegan, Nancy Perkin, David Catchpole, Vickie, 
Patrick Ahern, Roger Rinfret, Vincenzo Blandino, 

Ernest J. Volkmann, Sr., Maryann Volkmann, 

Ernest J. Volkmann, Jr. 
 

 

 

For a Christian response to bioethical 
challenges 
 
We pray for Christians facing new bioethical 
challenges; may they continue to defend the 
dignity of all human life with prayer and action. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


 WEEKLY FAITH FORMATION QUESTION 

Grade 1-2 

Life Question: What will you be when you grow up? 
Gospel Question:  What are your favorite ways to pray? 

Grades 2-3 

Life Question: Who helps you be more like Jesus 

during Lent? 
Gospel Question: – How do the Holy Spirit and voice 

from the cloud bless Jesus? 
Grades 4-6 

Life Question:  Who are two people you admire and 

imitate? 
Gospel Question: What do Peter, James, and John 

realize about who Jesus is in the Gospel? 
Grades 7-8 

Life Question:  What is the most amazing thing you 

have ever seen? 
Gospel Question: What does Jesus’ appearance in the 

Gospel reveal about who he is? 

Second Sunday in Lent 

March 13, 2022 

“I am the Lord who brought you from Ur of the Chaldeans 

to give you this land as a possession.” (GENESIS 15:7) 
Just as the Lord gave Abraham, Moses and the 

Israelites a land to possess.  He has also given each 

of us a home.  Whether your home is grand or 

humble, it is a gift from God.  Abraham prepared a 

great sacrifice to the Lord in gratitude for the home 

God gave him.  How do you show your gratitude to 

God for the home He has given you?  Do you make 

a sacrifice of any kind?  Do you return any of your 

finances to God, investing equally in your eternal 

home just as you invest in your earthly home? 

 

                    

 

The 2022 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Continuing to Fan the Flame of Faith into Service 

Along with other related offices under the Secretariat 

for Family and Pastoral Life, the Office of 

Discipleship Formation for Children strives to make 

lifelong faith formation central in all parishes 

throughout the diocese by providing all children with 

opportunities to experience God’s love and 

conversion of heart through a growing knowledge of 

Jesus and the gospel.  Your gift to the Bishop’s 

Annual Appeal is an investment in our future church. 

As of the end of February, $10,511.75 has been 

pledged towards our goal of $33,000.00 
 

Corpus Christi Church 

Lenten Day of Recollection 

with Rev. Fr. John A. Perricone 

Saturday – March 19, 2022 – 11:00 a.m. Conference I 

Noon – Holy Mass 

12:45 – Exposition of the Most Blessed Sacrament 

1:00 p.m. – Holy Rosary 

Confessions, 1:30 p.m. – Conference II 

2:00 p.m. Benediction of the Most Blessed Sacrament 

2:30 p.m. Convivium 

Light Lunch will be served 

Please call the parish office to RSVP 732-254-1800x10 

 
 

 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS 

EVERY FRIDAY DURING 
LENT 6:30 pm 

          Confessions  
        5:30 - 6:30 pm 

             

   

 
Confirmation Retreat 

Monday, March 14th 

6:30-9:30 p.m. in the church hall. 

 
Job Opportunities 

Calico Cat Preschool is seeking to hire an administrator, a 

teacher, and classroom assistants, who may be part-time or 

per diem.  The positions, hours, and compensation can be 

crafted to meet the interests, needs and qualifications of the 

candidates.  In this respect, the school offers wonderful 

opportunities for retired professionals and people seeking 

the flexibility of part-time employment.  For more 

information, please contact Calico Cat Director Ilona 

Spatola 732-254-2276 to explore the possibilities. 
 

 
  
 
 

Faith Formation Families 

For current openings and closings due to 
inclement weather for the next couple of months, 
please call the main number 732-254-1800 ext.19 
and all updated information will be available.

 
 

Thank You! Thank You ! 

Many thanks for your generosity for 

last weekend’s special emergency 

second collection for Ukraine.  A total 

of $2,817.00 was collected. Donations 

are still being accepted and checks may 

be made out to Corpus Christi Church.  

 



 
 
 
USED LEGO BRICKS COLLECTION DRIVE   
                         MARCH 4 – APRIL 4 
 

 
 
 
 

 
      The Children’s Evangelization Ministry is 

collaborating with the Environmental Commission 
of South River to collect USED Lego bricks to 
support children in need.  This allows you to pass 
forward your much-loved LEGO bricks and share 
the power of play with kids in need.  Donations 
will support organizations such as, Teach for 
America.  Drop off Location:  Corpus Christi 
Church Main Entrance. 

Thank you in advance for your support 

 
 

 
Journey Through Lent Program 
The Evangelization Ministry 
invites you to participate in a 6-
week Faith Sharing Session, the 
first one starting this Friday, 
March 11th at 7:15 p.m. in the 
church hall. 
 
 
 

Theme of the Faith Sharing Session & Schedule 
1.  Lord, Have Mercy: The Healing power of 

Confession [Fri., Mar. 11, 2022 7:15-8:45pm] 
2. First Comes Love:  What Is the Catholic Gospel? 

[Friday, March 18, 2022 7:15-8:45pm] 
3. The Family Prayer: Understanding Our Father 

[Friday, March 25, 2022 7:15-8:45 pm] 
4. The Lamb’s Supper [Tues., March 31, 2022  

7:15-8:45 pm] 
5. Consuming Word [Fri., April 8, 2022 

 [7:15 pm-8:45] 
6. The Fourth Cup [Tues., April 12, 2022  

[7:15pm-8:15] 

 
The Synod 2023  

Upon completion of the Listening Sessions, it is 
asked that our parishioners go on line and fill out the 
questionnaire. 
https://diometuchen.org/synod2023questionnaire 
A hard copy of the questionnaire is also available at 
the office for anyone who wishes to pick it up. 

 
 

Ukraine Humanitarian Aid Drop Off 

44 Mageira Street, South River, NJ 

4pm-9pm everyday 

To contribute with humanitarian aid: 

Non-perishable food – Candles – Blankets 

Clothes and footwear, table wear 

Tents, mattresses, sleeping bags, 

Ways to donate: 

Paypal: bit.ly/3HLpzOp 

Venmo: 

@njgracechurch 

 
Catholic Life Explained – Question:  Our Catholic 
grade school is doing a penance service this Lent.  Do 
young children really need to go to Confession?  How 
much sin can they really have? 
Answer – Ask any mom about her children and see 
how many would say she has a brood of perfect 
angels!  Parents know that kids do things that are 
wrong …and they often know they’re doing it!  Even 
toddlers have a sense of right and wrong.  The Church 
recognizes that their minds and consciences are not 
yet fully developed, however, and typically waits 
until age seven to offer the sacrament of Confession.  
Around that age and beyond, most young people, 
when asked, can easily explain why something is 
wrong. 
Confession for children is an excellent way to help 
them reflect on their actions and accept 
responsibility for their behavior.  It helps them to 
grow in their understanding of sin and how it affects 
others.  This helps them to form their consciences 
and make better choices in the future. 
Most importantly, they learn the value of 
forgiveness, both given and received.  Rather than 
singling out what’s wrong.  Confession offers hope 
and a new start!  Children can grow in understanding 
God’s unconditional love and develop a sense of 
inner dignity that transcends their failings.  Not bad 
for five minutes and an “Our Father” or two! 
 

 
South River Little League 

Registration is open for South 
River Little League for all children 
ages 9-11.  Please visit us online at 
srlittleleague.com 
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